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Global unemployment to continue increasing in 2017
How a union programme can help workers with mental health issues
_________________________________________________________
This is a RadioLabour news update recorded on Tuesday, March 28, 2017. I'm Marc Belanger.
The International Labour Organization is predicting that global unemployment will continue to increase in 2017. The ILO is the specialized agency of the United Nations focussed on work. It is operated as a tripartite organization with representatives from govenments, employer groups and labour unions. Guy Ryder is the ILO’s General-Secretary. He is the first unionist to lead the organization in its 98 year history.
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Mental health issues such as debilitating stress are a major cause of absenteeism and other problems in the workplace according to the UK’s Trades Union Congress. That’s why the TUC has implemented a programme to help workers and employers tackle the problem. The programme includes workplace health representatives who help workers find care. At a recent conference on mental health issues TUC Northern Regional Secretary Beth Farhat described the TUC programme which is helping both workers and employers build healthier, safer work places.
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And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, Twitter, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

